
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reception Classroom News 

 
 

Friday 22nd April 
 

We have had a lovely first week back after Easter and 
have all come back ready to learn. We have started our 
new topic ‘Into the Woods’ and have been looking at the 
book ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ and started growing our 

very own beanstalks. You can see these in our classroom 
window and we are excited to see whose grows the 

tallest. 
We have begun to look at numbers from 10 to 20 and 

have been looking at ways we can make these numbers. 
We have been talking about baptisms in RE and we will 
be looking at what happens at a baptism and learning 

about Jesus’ baptism.  
Please can you send in any photos you have of your child 
at their baptism /naming ceremony so that we can share 

these in class for our learning next week. 
 
 

Toy Sale 
Thank you so much for your donations, we raised a total 

of £653.65 for British Red Cross. 
 

Egg Decorating Competition 
Well done for everyone who entered and took part in 

decorating an egg. There were some egg-cellent creations     
and it was egg-stremely hard to pick just one winner but 

the overall winner for Reception was Theo.   
 

  

 

 

Dates for the diary 
 

2nd May- BANK HOLIDAY 
 

27th May- Jubilee Celebration Day  
 

27th May- Finish for half term  
 
13th June- Return to School 

 
 
 

Courageous Advocate 
Rev Bernard Cocker set up and runs 

the charity International Aid Trust. 
He began his work in Eastern 

Europe and has sent 200 tonnes 
of aid to Ukraine during their 

recent Ukraine Appeal. 
 

 

 

  

Curriculum Award – Xander for a fantastic attitude to coming back to school  
Christian Value Certificate – Aaron for always telling the truth and constantly letting his light shine 

brightly 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘creativity’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Now that Spring has sprung and the weather is getting warmer please ensure that your 
child has a water bottle every day. Please send in a named sun hat for your child to wear 
outdoors. Please apply an all-day sun cream on your child before they come to school. 

You can provide sun cream to be kept in class so that your child can top up their 
protection throughout the day. Small travel sized tubes are best. Thank you. 


